
       Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the May 5, 2009 MTFC Meeting 
 
 
Summary of Program Activity 
 
 

� Two loans were approved totaling $1,093,000. 
 

� As of May 5, 2009, MTFC has approximately $9.7 million available to loan. 
 
Loans Approved 
 

City of Rogersville - $726,000 to improve traffic flow and improve access management at the 
intersection of Route 60 and Route VV/B.   
 
St. Francois County Special Road District #2 - $367,000 to replace the Commerce Street Bridge in 
the City of Park Hills.   
 
Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for August 4, 2009.  The deadline to apply is June 18, 2009. 
 
Did You Know? 
 

According to new figures released by the Missouri Department of Transportation, more than 83 
percent of Missouri's major roads are in good condition compared to 2004 when only 47 percent 
were in good condition. 
 
Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 
Mendy Sundermeyer  Mendy.Sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov  314-340-4235 
Christa Luebbering  Christa.Luebbering@modot.mo.gov   573-522-4614 
Todd Grosvenor  Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov   573-751-4526 
 


